
From: Repairs@trijicon.com

Subject: Regarding your optic KW-20090113

Date: 09/24/2020 08:19 AM

To: R-PROE@EXCITE.COM, Repairs@trijicon.com

Good Morning Robert,

We have received your optic and have found that it is a counterfeit and

Not a Trijicon product.  We regret to inform you we will be returning this

optic to you.  Please feel free to contact us with any questions.

Kind Regards,

Service and Repair Team

NC

Regarding your optic KW-20090113 https://webmail.excite.com/1759002b/gds/popout.html
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